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Orange County Planning Commission 

Unanimously Supports SEIR 
 

OC Dana Point Harbor presented the Subsequent Environmental  

Impact Report (SEIR) for the waterside improvement project to the 

Orange County Planning Commission on September 26, 2012.    

We are pleased to have received unanimous support from the  

Commission to proceed in presenting this to the  

Board of Supervisors with a recommendation  

to certify the SEIR.   

 

The SEIR is a necessary step in the construction of new slips and  

gangways, which is one of the elements of the Dana Point  

Harbor Revitalization.  Once the SEIR is certified by the  

Board of Supervisors, the County will proceed with preparing  

specific designs of the slips to be included in the  

Coastal Development Permit (CDP) application.  This CDP  

application will ultimately be presented to the  

California Coastal Commission who retains  

authority over any waterside project.   

 

OC Dana Point Harbor is pleased with this approval continuing 

to make progress on the Dana Point Revitalization Plan, and  

thanks the Commission for their support as well as  

the community members who attended the public  

hearing to speak on the item. 


